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Dear Electoral Committee, 
 
I would like the new electorate in Victoria to be named after Margaret 
Tucker.   
 
She was one of " Australia's earliest and most notable Aboriginal 
activists.”  
  
She was recognized in her day for her efforts to bring about 
recognition of Aboriginal rights.   She was awarded an MBE. 
 
I believe we need more women represented in the electoral system.  
 
By recognizing Margaret Tucker the electoral commission can help 
refresh history and show the bravery and strength of Margaret 
Tuckers'  generally forgotten efforts. 
 
 
I hope the Electoral Commission Committee will do so. 
 
Thank-you for your consideration 
 
Jennifer Wood 
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